
Dear Parent/Carers
I hope you all had a pleasant half 

term.  It’s lovely to see everyone looking so 
refreshed and ready for the last half term.  
This year truly seems to have flown by!

We have lots of exciting events 
happening over this half term.  I hope that 
you will be able to join us for some of them.  
Our Open Evening on 14th July will be a 
great opportunity to view work completed 
during our Global Citizenship Display in the 
hall, meet your child’s new teacher and visit 
their new classroom.  We are also planning 
to hold our very first sports day for a while 
after they were cancelled or held without 
parents for the past two years.  

For Y6 parents, our learners are busy 
rehearsing for an end of school 
performance. There will be two 
performances for parents to attend at the 
end of term, together with an Afternoon Tea 
for parents and pupils to celebrate their 
time at our school.

Another date for the diary is the 
FOSA Fete & Boot Sale on 16th July.  My 
thanks to the committee who are working 
so hard to make this a great event.  The 
FOSA Friday Pop Up Shop is also creating 
quite a stir and yesterday’s Fathers’ Day 
Sale was also a great success.  If you feel 
able to contribute a few hours of your time 
to help our committee, please do let them 
know.  They are a friendly group and make 
a significant contribution to our school and 
would happily welcome new supporters.

Upcoming Diary Dates

Contact us via email office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk 

Date Event

20/06/22 Parent Governor Vacancy deadline

30/06/22 Y5 trip to Go Ape

07/07/22 9:30am EYFS Sports Day

08/07/22 KS1 Top Link Sports Festival

11&12/07/22 Y5&6 Bikeability

12/07/22 Reports Sent Home

13/07/22 Yr 6 trip to Whitlingham

14/07/22 KS1&KS2 Sports Day (times tbc)
3:30-5pm Open Evening

16/07/22 10-2pm FOSA Fete & Boot Sale

21/07/22 Y6 PM Leavers’ Performance

22/07/22 Y6 AM Leavers’ Performance
2:30pm Y6 Parent & Learners 
Afternoon Tea

Class/Whole School Letters
Date Yr Subject

23/5/22 KS2 Archery letter

23/5/22 KS2 Lacrosse Club

23/5/22 KS1 Small games club

07/06/22 Various Cricket competition

07/06/22 Various Athletics competition

07/06/22 Various Tennis competition

08/06/22 WS Parent Governor Vacancy

13/06/22 Y6 Whitlingham trip letter

14/06/22 Y5 Go Ape trip

17th June 2022

mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk


Parent Governor Election
Unfortunately, due to work commitments, 
Annalisa West has had to step down as 
one of our parent governors.  I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank Annalisa for 
her contribution to our school over the past 
year.  As you will be aware, this has left a 
vacancy for a parent governor.  You can 
find out more about how to what this role 
entails on our website.  The deadline for 
nominations is Monday 20th June 2022.

FOSA Lottery

Transition
This year we are able to hold our transition 
afternoon’s again.  They will get the chance 
to spend each afternoon in their new 
classes with their new teacher. These will 
happen on Mon 4th, 11th and 18th July.  
Your child will also bring a slip home on 
Monday 4th July telling you who their new 
teacher is.

Your child’s report will be sent home on 
Tuesday 12th July.  Any separated parents 
that require a separate copy will need to 
contact the school office if you have not 
already made us aware of this.

On our website you will find more 
information about what we will be doing in 
these sessions.   

Sporting Competitions
We have had great success this half term 
in our sporting competition.

Our Y5/6 girls came 2nd in the West 
Norfolk Cricket Finals.

Our Y5/6 came 2nd out of 12 in the Quad 
Kids Athletics Competition.

We have also qualified in the Y3/4 Tennis 
County finals.

Well done to everyone who has taken part 
in these and a big thank you to Mrs Clare 
for organising them.

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/news/?pid=14&nid=3&storyid=151
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Transition+for+Sept+2022&pid=342&action=saved
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/news/?pid=14&nid=3&storyid=176


Headteacher Awards
Y5/6 -All year 6, Ellie B, Leah B, Shai V
Oliver R, Henry W, Casey W
Y3/4- Lily P, Niamh S, Jayden B, Isaac B
Danni SA, Isaac B, Austen M, Harriet S, 
Layla F, Lola S, Kayla A
Y1/2 - Oscar, Ayla Rosa A, Darcie B, Travis W
Ronnie W
EYFS - Emily C
SRB - 

Growth Mindset Awards

Y5/6 - Layla B, Anna SA, Alexia D, Oliver P,
John G, Lola H
Y3/4 - Blake K, Florence P, Olivia C, Alfie W
Ruby A, Layla T, Logan B
Y1/2 - Tyler S, Ashton S, Sidney E, Massimo
Finley D 
EYFS - Amelia W
SRB - 

Doodle Maths Champions
Our top doodlers this week
Were 31/2JR  - well done!

Our top doodlers are:
Dilan, Massimo, Darcie J, Nellie, Mabelle, 
Ruby A, Harriet, Danni, Anna, Amy F, 
Summer, Dionne and George.  

All have maintained their streak over 100 
days.

Keep up the good work.

 TT Rock Stars -  Top Stars Last Week
(Based on coins earned over the last week)

Y6  Finley W       Y5 Henry W 
Y4  Noah            Y3  Liam W
Y2  Dilan

Current champion: Rock Hero - Noah

Reading Badges
Well done everyone, you are doing so well!   
We have given out 175 badges and there 
is still time before the end of term - 
achievable for all.  We can do it!

Nursery - Aaron F, Jessie J, Eleanor G, 
Charlotte W, Erin R
Reception - 
Year 1 - 
Year 2 - Aimee W
Year 3 - Amelia H, Rylan S, Archie E
Year 4 - Evelyn P, Tilly C, Rosie B
Year 5 - Chloe B, Brooke B, Danni-Louise
George A, Ashlee J, Kia K
Year 6 - Helen G, Demelza, Finley W
Adriana T, Jack S

Sometimes, It’s not Easy Being a Parent…

We know - parenting is 
fun, rewarding, fulfilling and 
sometimes just really exhausting
And hard work! Children do not 
come with manuals and everyone has to deal 
with challenging situations at times, where we 
want to support our children as best we can 
but are not sure of the best path to follow.

As you know our Home School Support 
Worker, Sue Mills is available for a chat if you 
think you need some advice/support.  
However, alongside this, we are delighted to 
be able to start promoting our Parent Library.  
We have a selection of easy to follow self-help 
books to appeal to all which may hold just the 
key to help you support your child deal with 
some big emotions/challenges at times.  
These are available to borrow from school.  To 
launch this, Sue Mills will be running a parent 
library stall alongside the pop up FOSA shop 
each Friday until the end of term starting next 
Friday.  Please do come and take a look and 
don’t feel embarrassed about borrowing a 
book.  It’s positive that as a community we all 
want to do the very best for our children.

More information about the books 
available to borrow are on our website.

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Parent+Library+%2D+Help+Books&pid=362&action=saved

